
Future-Focused              

Angelinos 

Even with the tragic and unfortunate events like the Los Angeles 
Wildfires impacting a significant amount of Los Angeles County 
residents,  prospective  HireLAX Apprenticeship Readiness Program 
(ARP) participants were still able to attend the first orientation of the 
year! On Saturday, January 11th, 2025, over 100 Angelinos 
demonstrated their commitment to their future, by showing up at 
6:00 AM, to register and interview for an opportunity to become a 
participant. 

Engagement from the community is the driving force that fuels the 
HireLAX ARP. LAWA and the program partners are excited to make 
2025 another successful program year, supporting future program 
participants as they take their next step towards a construction career! 
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